
Attendee Chat

Angela Penquite:

Hi! Please place your questions in the chat box. We will make every effort to have your 
questions addressed. This town hall and the accompanying chat is being recorded and 
will be available on OSBA’s COVID-19 webpage at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/coronavirus

Rick Lewis:
If OSBA or I can every be of any assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  Rick 
Lewis, executive director/ CEO  RLewis@ohioschoolboards.org

Angela Penquite: You can access the April 8 town hall at https://youtu.be/puZFNoxElWE

Angela Penquite:
You can view all of the town halls recordings at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/coronavirus

Angela Penquite:

Ohio’s Open Meetings Act prohibits any private prearranged discussion of public 
business by a majority of the members of a public body. We encourage you to be 
mindful of your communications on this platform. For more information, please see 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/professional-development-policies

Lindy Douglas: It's great to see all of you again!  Hello Aaron!!
Angela Penquite: Please use the chat to share information or ask questions.

Jeff Chambers:

The handouts from Aaron’s presentation can be found at: 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/sites/default/files/uploads/Federal%20COVID%20Rel
ief%20Funding.pdf

Angela Penquite:
Please use the chat to share information or ask questions. We will follow up on your 
questions near the end of the session.

Violetta Rhea: Will districts have to return unused funds at the end of the allotted period?

Lynda O'Connor: Is the powerpoint available and if so could the link be placed in the chat room please?

Angela Penquite:
You will be able to revisit the recording of this session, the chat and the PowerPoint at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/coronavirus

Angela Penquite:

The PowerPoint is at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/sites/default/files/uploads/Federal%20COVID%20Rel
ief%20Funding.pdf

Lynda O'Connor: Thank You

Al Haberstroh:
Again with the ESSER funds non are available to ESC and Career tech schools directly? 
Only grants. Correct me if I misunderstood.

Violetta Rhea: How soon will the recording be available for us?
Al Haberstroh: Thank you al
Melanie Wightman: Thank you, OSBA and Mr. Rausch.  Very helpful perspective.

Angela Penquite:

Join OSBA, OASBO and BASA tomorrow at 1 p.m. for a free webinar on the House-
passed version of Substitute House Bill 110, the state’s two-year budget bill. Register at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/events/view/state-budget-webinar-house-version-0

Violetta Rhea: Thanks for an insightful and informational presentation.

Will Schwartz:
wschwartz@ohioschoolboards.org - Will Schwartz, Deputy Director of Legislative 
Services

Angela Penquite: Visit OSBA’s COVID-19 webpage at https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/coronavirus
SALLY GREEN: Thanks for the great information and enjoying these lunch chats!

Angela Penquite:
Register for tomorrow’s budget webinar at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/events/view/state-budget-webinar-house-version-0

Aaron Rausch:
Thanks everyone! Please reach out if you have any questions. 
aaron.rausch@education.ohio.gov

Angela Penquite: Send topic ideas to mbobo@ohioschoolboards.org
Mark Bobo: Mark Bobo - mbobo@ohioschoolboards.org


